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Docket No. 99900259/80-01

Combustion Engineering, Inc.
C-E Avery Division
Attn: Mr. P. F. Avery, Jr.

General Manager
Old Dover Road, P. O. Box 630
Newington, NH 03801

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of July 3,1980, and August 4,1980 in
response to our letters of June 6,1980 and July 16, 1980 and
discussion with your Ms. D. C. Almeda during a telephone call
on July 15, 1980. We understand the Manufacturing Manager and
Authorized Nuclear Inspector verified the Temper Bead Technique
used during base metal repairs, and the master copy of D. W. P.
WMC-10-11 has been corrected to reflect the actual weld repair
sequence.

We have no further questions at this time and will review your
corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

L L '

Uldi/Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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